
 

You’re invited! 

  St. Brigid 

 

 Thursday, May 2, 2019 

6:30 p.m. – 7:30 p.m. 

 

Parents and children will have the opportunity to engage in some hands-on math activities 

while deepening your understanding of how math is taught today.  We are excited to share 

what has been happening in our classrooms with you and provide you with ideas on how to 

further support your child’s learning at home.  

We are also excited to welcome our HCDSB Math Consultant and a TVO Ambassador! 

 Activities will be available for all grades, Kindergarten to Grade 8! Join us for: 

Kindergarten Coding 

Primary & Junior Number Talks 

Intermediate – Building Thinking Classrooms 

Estimation Stations 

Math Games  

  

 

 

Please RSVP at:  Family Math Night 

 

 
 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=fas3Jb0likmmQnwTV3nm0gaREmngoc1DuT_dqPGhAdRUNFE2RUhFOUgzTFE0NUI4QjZVU01KT1k5My4u

